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What a Week of “Super Showy and Subtle” 

 

On a trip to the 
Bay Area in 
California, we 
were lucky 
enough to 
catch the tail 
end of the 
Super Bloom in 
the Coastal 
area! What an 
amazing show! 

There were well over 
100 Native species 
per square meter in 
this area!   
We have no idea 
what any of these 
are, we simply 
enjoyed the show! 
 
 Thanks, Nature! 

Back at home, we 
enjoyed our own 
Prairie Subtle Bloom! 
The plants and 
flowers are gorgeous 
and showy in a very 
delicate way! 
This Choke Cherry  

stopped us in our tracks on 
a Meander Tour!  
Go Slowly, Look Closely, 
and take a LOT of close up 
photos to see your own 
Super Bloom! 
 This blooming Side Oats 
Grama is an example of the 
stunning subtle beauty in a 
close up phone photo! 

https://www.wildflower.org/plants/result.php?id_plant=PRVI
https://www.hipcamp.com/journal/tips-for-visiting-california-super-bloom
https://plants.usda.gov/DocumentLibrary/plantguide/pdf/pg_bocu.pdf


  
 This June Grass surrounded by Lead Plant and Cone Flower was ready to 
harvest on our Prairie Hills Hike! Bill and Dotty generously shared this seed 
with Loess Hills Wild Ones for an experimental 
planting!   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 We 
also 
saw 

Snow Berry in 
bloom!   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 This American 
Germander at the 

Edge of the Woods caught our eye! 
 
 
 
We immensely enjoyed Dawn’s freshly 
harvested Wild Black Raspberries  
 
 

 
 
 
 
With a touch of 
whipped cream (HA!) 
after our hikes!  
 
 
 
Thanks, Dotty and Bill 
for another wonderful 
Prairie Hills Adventure! 

 
 
Photo by Dawn

https://www.eeob.iastate.edu/research/IowaGrasses/speciespages/KoeleMacra/KoeleMacra.html
https://www.wildflower.org/plants/result.php?id_plant=syal
https://practicalselfreliance.com/wild-black-raspberries/
https://www.iowanaturalists.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/07/IAN0307.pdf
https://www.bleedingheartland.com/2021/07/21/iowa-wildflower-wednesday-american-or-canada-germander-wood-sage/


 
Marcie wished us a Happy Independence Day with her 
garden, which will be on the Garden Walk Tour! 
 

She inspired this Early Edition! 
 

We can hardly wait to see this garden in person, up 
close July 15th--along with Jenny’s & Tom and Cheri’s! 
 
Thanks to all the hosts of the July 15th Garden Walks!       
                        

Details below! 

 
 
 
And Chris Helzer did 
a fabulous recap of 
the North American 
Prairie Conference 
in this blogpost! 
 
What a Must Attend 
Next Year Event!  
 
Thanks, Chris, for 
this wonderful post! 
 
 
 
These leaves (right) always stop us in our tracks--
and some day we hope to see the Leaf Cutter Bee in 
action! What a perfectly eye catching pattern they 
leaf (HA!) behind during only a few weeks in 
Summer! 
 
As always, click almost any photo for a link to more 
information about plants, articles, blogposts, and 
details! 
 
 
 

https://prairieecologist.com/2023/06/30/reporting-live-on-tape-from-the-2023-north-american-prairie-conference/
https://www.planetbee.org/planet-bee-blog/native-bee-series-leafcutting-bees


 

Wishing you a week filled with “Super Showy and Subtle!” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

https://wildones.org/
https://loesshills.wildones.org/newsletters/
https://homegrownnationalpark.org/the-map

